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From the Principal

Thiele Primary School Newsletter
Week 3, Term 2

2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we continue our journey on improving reading outcomes for all

students our staff continued to learn about analysing the DIBELS data

for their students and interpreting the needs for individual students.

Our focus over the next six weeks is on fluency. Students will be

reassessed at the end of the term so that their teachers can analyse

the data to measure growth and improvement for the students within

their class. You can support your child at home by: - listening to them

read, reading with them, or asking them to read the same text after

you. Reading is the best way to improve reading. Regular practice is

required to improve fluency which in turn improves reading

comprehension. It doesn’t really matter what your child is reading. If it

is a little difficult for them, we suggest you read with them or ask

them to read after you. If they are proficient readers, listen to them

read and focus on them improving their expression. By working

together, we look forward to celebrating the success of all students

within our school.

Campus sport is underway; netball games started last week, and the

ovals have now been lined and prepared for soccer games to

commence in the next few weeks once the schedule is finalised. 

Simon Wilson our Aboriginal Community Education Officer, ACEO, is

coaching a group of interested Year 5 and Year 6 boys and girls to

compete in the Sapsasa knockout soccer competition soon. These

students will be coached by Simon on Fridays at lunch time. If your

child is involved, please ensure they bring their soccer boots, or

suitable shoes and shin guards for practice. Students involved in

Pedal Prix will compete at the Bend on Saturday and our Youth

Environment Leaders will attend their first Forum at Belair National

Park on Tuesday.

Reconciliation Week is fast approaching, and Simon Wilson will be

working with our First Nation students to host this assembly and help

us learn more about Reconciliation and showcase the learning

students have been involved in with their classmates and teachers in

class. This assembly will be at 2:20pm on Friday in the PAC.

Parents/Carers are welcome to attend this assembly. Last week

there were capsicums available for sale from our school community

garden, we are looking forward to seeing if there is more produce

available again this assembly.

Kind regards, 

Sharon Willoughby
Principal

ABSENTEE  TEXT :
0428 285 157



ASSEMBLY SCHEDULE TERM 2 - 2:20pm FRIDAYS IN THE PAC

·Week 4 – Reconciliation – hosted by Atsi Students and Simon Wilson
·Week 6 – no assembly due to R-4 swimming
·Week 8 – hosted by T1
·Week 9 – Tuesday June 27th - Smoking Ceremony in front of the flagpoles

Thiele News

COMMUNITY GARDEN
From time to time at our assemblies produce will be available for
parents/carers to purchase for a donation. All proceeds go back into
the garden. Last week we had these beautiful capsicums available.

STUDENT SAFETY
When playing on the oval students have been reminded to
stay within the school grounds and play in areas where staff
can see them. A line has been marked on the grass on the
western end of the oval near the Fair Shed to identify the
boundary to visually show students that they need to
remain inside. The Sheoak trees have been trimmed to
increase visibility on the edges of our oval and the opening
on the north-western boundary fence has been closed to
increase student safety. The rock walls around Campus are
to retain the soil, and are homes to a variety of animals,
students are reminded to stay off these walls and the
garden areas and to remain inside the railings. Running is
permitted on the ovals, COLA and hard play areas, pavers
are areas for walking.

A reminder for families of students in year 6 who will be

making the transition to High School in 2024:  Registration

of interest for Secondary School 2024 forms need to be

submitted by Friday 26 May (week 4, term 2). If you have not

yet submitted a form online please do so via the link emailed

to you last week by Renata. Please contact the Thiele Front

office if you require another email sent to you. 

TRANSITION TO HIGH SCHOOL



You are invited to attend our Reconciliation Action
Plan meeting on Friday 2nd June at 9:00am in T8.

MOTHER'S DAY
We hope you all had an enjoyable Mother’s Day with your
families. We enjoyed celebrating with some of our
students and their mothers at our Mother’s Day breakfast
in the Japanese room. Some of our Mothers and
Grandmothers enjoyed a cup of tea or coffee with a
muffin, scone or fruit prepared by Dave in our canteen with
some of our staff and their children. Students in T5
pampered their mothers by painting their fingernails,
threading beads to make jewellery, decorating a photo
frame or colouring a beautiful picture for them to keep.

Thiele News



We would like to extend a huge thank you to the following businesses and
families for their generous donations towards our Mother's Day Fundraising
events: North Adelaide Dental Care, Halo Hair, Tanique Beauty Bar and the

Whitburn Family.



A big thank you also goes to the school community for their support in
purchasing raffle tickets via Qkr! and in the classroom. The response to this

fundraiser was outstanding and greatly appreciated. 

THANK YOU
MOTHER'S DAY



This year marks 20 years of the Premier's Reading

Challenge! Students have an opportunity to receive a

special 20th anniversary certificate, on top of their

normal PRC award "IF" they read 20 books, instead of

the normal 12. Please encourage your child to read as

much as they can and record the books so that we

can hopefully have all of our Thiele students achieve

this wonderful award. Click here for more

information. 

PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE

SUN SMART SCHOOL
Hats are compulsory in Terms 1, 3 and 4. All students are required to wear a wide brimmed or
legionnaires hat. Students who do not have a wide brimmed or legionnaires hat will be required to
follow our “No Hat, No Play” policy. If students are not wearing their hat during recess and lunch, they
are to sit in the area near the Coorong building. Hats and beanies are not to be worn in classrooms.

CAMPUS UNIFORM SHOP 
School uniforms can be purchased on site at the Campus Uniform Shop. Please enter via the Campus
Library. Monday 2.30pm - 3.30pm; Wednesday 8.30am - 9.30am; Friday 8.30am - 9.30am. Click here
for more information. The second-hand uniform shop is open Thursday morning's from 8:45am. The
shop is located next to the Junior Primary Science room in the Heysen Building.

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SHOP
Thiele's Second-hand Uniform Shop is open Thursday mornings from 8:45am. The shop is located
next to the Junior Primary Science room in the Heysen Building. Cash payments are preferred please.

CAMPUS KIDS PLAY CAFE
Campus Kids Play Café will reopen on Friday 3rd February 2023 in the Geoff Simpson Hall. In 2023
Play Café will only be open Fridays. Come along and meet Lois, enjoy a cappuccino or fresh brewed
tea with some delicious morning tea. We welcome parents/carers within our three schools, along
with their friends, family and community members.

FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE
We are seeking new members for our fundraising committee. If you are interested in joining the
committee, please email dl.1664.info@schools.sa.edu.au. Committee members assist with local
donations, festive stalls and raffle prize organisation.

THE CAMPUS WAY
Respect others | Respect yourself | Respect our place | Sitting while eating | Walking on pavers 

Keeping out of garden areas | Courtyard/grass area is a quiet play space | No hat, No play 
Being a Nude Food Dude and bringing litter free lunch

https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/
https://premiersreadingchallenge.sa.edu.au/parents-families/


FOR MORE VISIT: thieleps.sa.edu.au

2023 Thiele Planner

Click here for Terms 3-4

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100076380878376
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/
http://thieleps.sa.edu.au/
https://thieleps.sa.edu.au/calendar/


Community Event



Sporting Opportunities

https://www.trybooking.com/CGIZ
https://www.fhgc.com.au/golf/junior-golf


Sporting Opportunities



High School Opportunities

http://www.aphs.sa.edu.au/

